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Good morning. 


I meant to include this video link below (Advent dialogue) in yesterday’s newsletter, 
so here is that link and some additional material.


Advent dialogue

A little over a week ago, our Vietnamese student Tri interviewed Erick and religion 
teacher Shane Taylor from Our Lady of Mercy College, Heidelberg on the topic 
‘Where do you find Hope and Peace in the midst of Suffering’. Apart from rich 
insights and sharing from Shane and Erick, Tri’s expertise as interviewer and film 
editor, is clearly on display. You can paste the link into Google search.

https://youtu.be/QUUoqsm9RSU


T shirt group

Last night, the visiting Traynor family (Anne-Marie, Paul and Peter) presented our 
students and Erick with a tee shirt in acknowledgement of the warm welcome they 
gave and their contribution to community life at Holy Cross. From the photo it is 
obvious that one of their gifts is joy – the theme of the coming week


       


https://youtu.be/QUUoqsm9RSU


What I was in those days

The photos below are a way of capturing the younger person inside the person now.














Some grandparents could relate to this image


Covid relief

The attached video reflects an opinion that there are some benefits from contracting 
COVID


Have a nice day


Brian


